
NSWGOVERNMENT Planning
Contact: Ben Holmes
Phone: (02) 4348 5003
Fax: (02) 4323 6573

Mr Peter Wilson
General Manager
Gosford City Council
PO Box 21
Gosford NSW 2250

Our ref: 10/22245
Your ref: 86.871 Brian McCourt

Attention: Mr Brian McCourt

Dear Mr Wilson

Planning Proposal for 2 Racecourse Rd, West Gosford − Request to Extend
Completion Date (PP_2010_GOSFO_001_00)

l refer to Council's letter of 26 October 2010 requesting an extension of the time to
complete the above planning proposal.

l have determined, as delegate of the Minister, under section 56(7) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Act 1979 to amend the Gateway Determination by extending
the time for the completion of the planning proposal by three months. The planning
proposal shall now be completed by 19 February 2011.

Council's request for the Department to draft and finalise the LEP should be made as
soon as possible.

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact Mr Ben Holmes
of the Department's Hunter & Central Coast Regional Team on (02) 4348 5003.

Yours sincerely

/ tb
Tom Gellibrand

~ ~ *U

Deputy Director General
Plan Making & Urban Renewal
(as delegate of the Minister)
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